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I would like to object to the inclusion of site OP109 on the grounds that the site is inappropriate for
development. The site is remote from Peterculter with no access to transport links. The site is also
located in the greenbelt and the existing infrastructure is not capable of supporting this
development.

There is also ancient woodland on the south part of the site and the site drains into an existing
wetland habitat. Allowing development on this site would also fragment the existing greenbelt in the
area opening up the area to more “infill development”.

Kind regards

Mark Kaczmarek
44 Papermill Avenue
Aberdeen
AB24 2PB
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